
 

    
      

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

    
   

   
 

    
   

     

  
 

    
  

 
 

     
  

    
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am pleased to offer this letter of recommendation for CodeGeek, a distinguished web development 
firm based in Fort Collins, Colorado. With over two decades of experience, it has established a strong 
reputation for delivering high-quality digital solutions that are both innovative and user focused. 

CodeGeek offers a comprehensive suite of services, including custom website design and development, 
user experience design, responsive design, and WordPress development. It also provides ongoing 
support and maintenance, ensuring that its clients’ websites remain secure, functional, and aligned with 
evolving business needs. Its work is marked by attention to detail, technical proficiency, and a clear 
understanding of modern web standards. 

The developers, designers, and project managers collaborate closely to bring each project to life with 
creativity, efficiency, and professionalism. Their dedication to clear communication and transparency 
fosters trust and leads to successful long-term partnerships with clients across a wide range of 
industries. 
I wholeheartedly recommend CodeGeek, as it has consistently demonstrated its commitment to quality, 
integrity, and excellence in web development. Its thoughtful approach to project execution and its 
emphasis on usability and design make it a valuable partner for any organization seeking to strengthen 
its digital presence. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Nagy 
Optimization Specialist 
Schooley Mitchell 

12730 W 19th Pl. Lakewood, Colorado USA, 80215 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/mnagy 
Main: 412-916-2730 Fax: 720-649-4088 Email: matt.nagy@schooleymitchell.com 
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